
 

 

                                                 PRINCE EDWARD DISTRICT 

 WOMEN'S INSTITUTE 
 

 

      PRINCE EDWARD DISTRICT WOMEN'S INSTITUTE 
 

 
 
 

 
BRANCHES  

CHERRY 

VALLEY 

CONSECON 

DEMORESTVILLE 

HILLIER 

MOUNTAIN VIEW 

REDNERSVILLE 

WELLINGTON 

ART & CRAFT SALE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

February 20th
, 2024 

 

Over 40 years ago it was determined that there was a need in the County for Accessible 

Transportation. Prince Edward District Women's Institute members had a vision and from that 

vision the PEDWI Art & Craft Sale was created. By networking with several community groups 

and services and the municipality, Prince Edward District WI members were able to use their Art 

& Craft Sale profits to help implement an Accessible Transportation system and realize their 

dream. 

The Art and Craft Sale has been a huge success over the years and Prince Edward District 

Women's Institute has been able not only to support their main focus of Accessible 

Transportation but also provide support to many other very worthy needs in our community. 

Having accomplished our main goal of contributing to and supporting the successful outcome of 

Accessible Transportation, the members of the six branches of Prince Edward District Women's 

Institute, have made the difficult decision that the 2023 PEDWI Art & Craft Sale was our last 

sale. It is now time to move on and create another vision for our organization. 

It takes the support of a community and beyond to accomplish a grand vision such as this and 

we are truly grateful to all of you, our Vendors, County Council, County staff members, local 

businesses, other volunteer organizations and our dedicated patrons, who showed up year after 

year. 

To our Women's Institute members, you have shown that when you pour your whole heart into 

something that you truly believe in, great things can be accomplished. 

We ask for your ongoing support as we continue to make contributions to our community, 

whether it be monetary donations to various causes, letters of support for others, education 

sessions, student bursaries, student food programs and much more. It has been a wonderful 

journey and we look forward with great anticipation to our next adventure. 

To our Vendors, please be assured that any fees you have paid in advance of the 2024 Prince 

Edward District Art and Craft Sale will be refunded to you as soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

Prince Edward District Women's Institute 

Kim de Bruin 
President 


